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Dear Guest,

Thank you for choosing a Disney Cruise Line vacation. We are pleased that you have joined us
aboard the Disney Magic.

Due to Schengen Visa & Immigration requirements, Immigration officials in Iceland will inspect
the passports of all Guests.

So that you may fully enjoy your time aboard and in the ports-of-call, as well as to comply
with this Immigration regulation, all Guests must bring their passport to Preludes located on
Deck 4, Forward between 2:00 pm and 6:00 pm today 07/03/15, or Guest Services, located on
Deck 3, Midship, between 6:00 pm - 12:00 midnight. Your passports will be retained at Guest
Services to be presented to Immigration officials and a passport receipt will be provided.

A representative of your family must submit the passport(s) for your family along with the
citizenship document receipt attached to this letter. This receipt must be filled out with the
following information:

e Stateroom number
e Your last name

e Your signature

Once your passport(s) has been presented At Preludes, the Host and Hostess will hand you back
the receipt with the number of passport(s) received.

On July 7th, 2015, while we are at sea, all Guests, will be required to present themselves in
person for a full Immigration inspection in the Walt Disney Theatre. Further details will be
provided to you in regards to your assigned Immigration inspection time.

All passports will be returned during this Immigration inspection. You will need to present your
passport receipt in order to collect your passport at the Walt Disney Theatre on July 7" 2015.

Kindly note that you will not need your passport for going ashore in Iceland, your Key to the
World Card will suffice.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and your understanding of the importance of
these procedures.

Wishing you a Magical cruise,

Guest Services Team
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